
From: Margery Vanzante <msvanzante@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 9:13 AM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Veterans Memorial Park 
 

 

My family would like to see Veterans Memorial Park become a dog-friendly park. We live on 
the same street as the park, about a block down from it.  
 
There are many dogs in this neighborhood and many owners who enjoy using the park.  
 
In our experience, all owners have been considerate and manage their dogs very well.  
 
We believe it would be a great asset to the neighborhood.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours,  
 
Margery Van Zante  
4710 Star Spangled Trail, Madison, WI 53718 
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